Our Liberties are their Gift! Groundbreaking Ceremony for the World War II Veterans New Stage and Tribute to the Greatest Generation



Where: Veterans Memorial Island Sanctuary
When: 11:00am March 23, 2024
Help complete our work on the long overdue
tribute to our greatest generation.



MEMORIALIZE & HONOR YOUR WWII VETERAN FAMILY MEMBER

The WWII Tribute committee welcomes items from your family member's WWII service. These symbols of remembrance will be placed in a sealed brass shell casing and permanently imbedded within the concrete foundation of the WWII Tribute to be constructed soon on Veterans Memorial Island Sanctuary (VMIS).

Suggested items include dog tags, rank, branch, US and hat insignia, uniform patches, medals and decorations and small personal items. Items must be small; no greater than 4" to fit inside the shell casing.

You may drop off your items during the period March 1-22 at Victoria Ashley Fine Jewelry, 645 Beachland Blvd (Beachland Plaza on Orchid Island), Tuesday thru Saturday, 10:00AM to 5:00PM. OR, you may bring them to the Tribute Groundbreaking Ceremony, March 23rd, 11:00AM on VMIS; (the big US flag on the east end of the Barber Bridge).

If you wish to include your family member's name on the list of WWII veterans memorialized in the capsule, please complete the following form and submit it with your items. This list will be available to the public on the WWII Tribute website which will be accessible to VMIS visitors via a QR code prominently displayed at the site.

PLEASE INCLUDE MY FAMILY'S WWII VETERAN on the LIST of those for whom ITEMS will be placed within the MEMORIAL CAPSULE

VETERAN'S NAME	RANK
SERVICE	
DONOR'S NAME	
RELATIONSHIP	